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           7th November 2019
 

 
Children in Need – Non-Uniform Day and Cake Sale 

Friday 15th November, 2019 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The student charity committee have organised a non-uniform day for Friday 15th 
November, 2019 in aid of Children in Need. 
 
Taking part is of course optional, however, we are asking students to make a 
minimum donation of £2.00. 
 
Students can wear any suitable and appropriate clothes of their own choice.  
 
There will also be a cake sale at lunch time on Friday 15th November. Donations of 
cakes, (preferably home-made!) should be brought to the foyer by the hall and 
placed on the table provided on the morning of Friday 15th. (Please label any cake 
tins if you wish them to be returned.)  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

L Bourne 

 
Mrs L Bourne 
On behalf of the Mary Webb Student Charity Committee. 
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